
The Agriculture Appropriations Committee Report (116-107) in the House of 
Representatives expressing Congress’s view on an adequate funding level for 
FDA’s Office of Dietary Supplement Programs in FY 20: 
 
Dietary Supplements.—Within the increases provided for the Center for Food 
Safety and Applied Nutrition, the Committee provides an additional $3,000,000 
for the Office of Dietary Supplement Programs (ODSP). More than half of 
Americans take at least one dietary supplement each day, with use particularly 
prevalent among older persons and in children. The Committee applauds FDA’s 
inspection of and enforcement actions against manufacturers of dietary 
supplement products that contain ingredients that are potentially harmful or 
otherwise noncompliant with the law, but recognizes more resources are needed 
to regulate products that are contaminated either intentionally or unintentionally 
with inherently unsafe ingredients, including active pharmaceutical ingredients. 
The Committee has been pleased with the interagency collaborations and urges 
FDA to continue working with the Department of Justice to remove illegal dietary 
supplements from the market. The Committee directs these increased resources 
toward enforcement of DSHEA, including inspection and enforcement activities. 
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